
   Zone meeting Aug. 2013 

 

The region two, zone one, meeting was held on Aug. 15th 2013 

at the Rodeside Grill Windsor Wi. Zone members in attendance 

were Waunakee club Dave Hindline president, Cindy Morris 

secretary, Ray Ropers director, Token creek club Tara Vraniak 

president, district retention chairman, Bryan Addison 

secretary, Ben August membership chairman and district 

youth exchange chairman, Deforest club Jason Hanson 

president, Sun Prairie club Warren Koenig president, 

McFarland club Dick Schwedrsky 2ndVDG and Cross Plains 

club JohnDickson WLF director. 

Meeting started at 6:30 p.m. guests were introduced, the 

pledge said. Committee reports were presented Lion Ray 

presented a report on Waunakee’s wellness program,  the 

wellness program is open to the public. Ray also would like to 

start a Diabetes committee with in the zone. All interested 

Lions willing to participate should contact him. Ben August 

reported that the youth exchange camp was a huge success 

again this year. He would like to thank all who contributed. He 

also would like to remind everyone to send in applications by 

Nov. 15th and pledge money also. 

 WLF Director John Dickson reported that summer camp 

was coming to close and if you have not seen the camp to set 

up a time to do so. He shared with us a story of one young 

lady’s joy of the prospect of returning to camp. The young lady 

is blind.   

Please remind all club members of the flat Louie contest. I 

will be setting up are future zone  meeting times. 

Zone Chairman Al Johnson   


